                                                                                                   



   [image: image1.png]



To:     To Whom It May Concern.

Date:  21/05/2019
Attn:   

Fax:    

From:  UNDP Bosnia and Herzegovina

Subject: Notice on extension of RFQ-BIH-057-19 Delivery of Integral Climate change adaptation / Water Resource Management Training                                                    
Dear Sir/Madam,

UNDP BiH made a decision to extend the deadline for the submission of the proposals for BIH/RFQ-057-19 Delivery of Integral Climate change adaptation / Water Resource Management Training.

New deadline for submission of the proposals is 31 May, 2019 12:00.
UNDP BiH uses this opportunity to apologize for any inconvenience that this amendment might have caused.

Best regards,

UNDP BIH
Tel: + 387 33 293 400
Fax: + 387 33 552 330
www.ba.undp.org
registry.ba@undp.org
